
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has come to our attention that some children are bringing their mobile phones into school with 
them.  Could we kindly ask that they refrain from doing this.  Should there be a reason your child 
needs to have a mobile phone with them, we would ask that they leave it in the school office during 
the day.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Best wishes 

 


